
From: Michel Anderson 
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2013 3:27 PM 
To: Brenda Smith; Cate Mulvihill; Charlotte Espinoza; Charlotte Landgraf; 

Charlotte Snyder; Christina Harris; Claire Jerram; Ed Meade; Edna Emmet; 
Gail Kuderko; Graciela Pasion; Gretchen Maxwell; Jean Engelke; Julia Kirkland; 
Kathy Lewis; Kim Weisheit; Matthew Thurber; Noris Friedman; Pat 
Whitehead; Shelly Hackman; Terry Williams; Larry Snyder; Alexandrea Arnold; 
Colleen McGlory; Lisa Bechmann 

Subject: Baltimore Honeybee Workshop  
 
Hello All, 
 
The Sustainability & Global Awareness Committee has allotted funds to allow WSB 
faculty to attend the Baltimore Honeybee Workshop. The fee is generally $100 for 
participants and $50 for educators -- but SGA funds will cover your fee. WSB will take 
ownership of the Baltimore Honeybee Hive that is on our property in spring of 2013. In 
preparation, I will be attending the workshop series and would like you to accompany 
me as well (more of us that know about the bees the better). There are 5 workshops 
which will be located at the Baltimore Free Farm in Hampden. The dates are: Sundays -- 
Feb 3rd, 17th, March 10th, 24th, and April 21st from 11am-2:30pm. 
Please note that the February 17th workshop conflicts with Sensible Science. Attendees 
can miss one honeybee workshop and get a voucher to attend the missed workshop 
during the next season. Please let me know if you are interested in attending the 
workshop as soon as you can -- space is limited and the last day to enroll is January 
31st. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
Michel 
 
 
Michel Anderson  
Sustainability Coordinator 
www.sustainablewaldorf.com 
Waldorf School of Baltimore 
Phone: 410-367-6808 ext 384 
 
 

http://sustainablewaldorf.com/2013/01/11/baltimore-let-it-bee/
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